
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

January 12, 2012
     The Gears
Present: Pres MJ, Judy, Lester, Tyler, Tim

Small group today due to the poor rainy weather

The club is exploring forming and Interact club at the High School.  

Contact Paul Cheremka if you are interested in helping. 

The club is also looking at different methods to handle the Holiday donation to the schools.

Some want more involvement than giving Stop and Shop gift cards.

Contact Judy Lonergan if you have some ideas or want to help

John McCluskey had to stop participating in the Everybody Wins program at the Parlin School

If anyone is interested in reading to a 3rd grade boy once a week on Thurs from 10:45-11:15 contact Tim

Judy gave us all a tip on baking a cake. She claims that adding a jar of mayonnaise to the cake batter "Makes a cake sensational."

To follow is information on a wine tasting event from the East Boston/Revere Club. 

 Rotary Reserve 

Like a Fine Wine, We’re getting better with age… 

A Toast to You & $2,000.00 Too! 

The East Boston/Revere Rotary Club is hosting their 

First Annual Wine Tasting 
Friday February 3, 2012 

From 6:00pm-9:00pm 

Tickets are $50.00 

Ticket Price Includes: 

Wine Tasting 

Shared with cheese and breads 

Silent Auction Items 

Chance to take home $2,000!!! 

Yes, this time, we’re giving back to you…we will draw names 

Throughout the night…every hour someone will win 

a prize and the last name picked will take home 

$2,000 CASH!
 Limit of 110 tickets will be sold Reserve & Pay Before 12-31-11 and receive $10.00 off! 
Call Katrina at 781-873-3636 or e-mail kdargenis@comfortinnboston.com to reserve












